
 

Hi Tim, 

Thank you for sending the above proposal to OEH for consideration. 

After reviewing the relevant documents, OEH’s Greater Sydney Planning Team has 

concluded that the matter does not contain biodiversity, natural hazards or Aboriginal cultural 

heritage issues that require a formal OEH response. We have no further need to be involved 

in the assessment of this project. 

Kind regards, 

Dana 

 

Dana Alderson 

Senior Project Officer Planning 

Greater Sydney Branch 

Communities and Greater 

Sydney Division 

 

Lvl 2, 10 Valentine Ave, Parramatta 2150 

PO Box 644, Parramatta 2124 

 

T 8837 6304 

dana.alderson@environment.nsw.gov.au 

The OEH Greater Sydney Branch Planning Team has a group email 

address: gs.planning@environment.nsw.gov.au.  Please address all further email correspondence in 

relation to Planning and Aboriginal cultural heritage regulation matters to this address. If 

appropriate, emails can be marked to the attention of your usual contact in the Team. 
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